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Dear Family & Friends 

Summer seemed to slip by so quickly, hard to believe we are 

already heading into fall. The crops appear to pleasing and 

plentiful, all golden and waiting to be harvested. Gardens are 

bursting with produce- thanks to the significant amount of rain 

and just the right amount of sunshine. What more could we ask 

for…. 

On August 13th, we held on our first carnival. Everyone seemed to 

enjoy being outside, some as spectators, while others 

participated in playing games, interacting with the animals 

which were a big hit, thanks to the MacDougall farm.  

Events like this are not possible if it weren’t for volunteers.  I would 

like to thank Brenda and her grand-daughter, Gracie for helping 

set up. Thanks to Pat for giving up her day off, to entertain the 

residents. Sincere gratitude to Earla, Allison, Gwen, Karen and 

GSV staff, for dedicating their time to the residents.   

 GSV Recreation Team 

 

 

Hello’s & Goodbye’s: We sadly say good bye to Robert Fitzpatrick. 

Robert was a longtime resident of Good Shepherd Villas. Our 

condolences to his family. We also say farewell to Ruth Coles and 

wish her well in her new home. 

Welcome to Good Shepherd Calvin Bedome, Mary Cardiff and 

Donna Graig. We hope you enjoy your stay! 

Upcoming events In Prince Albert 

On September 24 & 25th the Tapestrama will held at Carlton High 

School, in the gym. This 2 day festival is free and will feature music, 

dancing, food and customary traditions. Live stream is also 

available. 

 

 

 

   
September Birthdays 

Sept 4- Mildred Klassen 

Sept 9- Lietta Adrian 

Sept 10- Olga Routley 

Sept 23- Doreen White 

Sept 24- Kathaleen Bekar 

Sept 27- June Mac Dougall 

Sept 27-Gert Poire 

Sept29- Olga Martyniuk 

 

 

Church Services 

Check out the Calendar of 

events for upcoming church 

services. We hope to see you 

there. 

All are welcome to attend. 

 

          Bingo/ Canteen                

Bingo cards are available from 

the canteen cart. Reminder to 

new residents: canteen is every 

2 weeks. Most items are $1-$2 

 

          September 11  

National Grandparents Day

 
 

 



   

  

 

                                 

                       


